
HB 1482 -- PUNITIVE DAMAGE AWARDS

SPONSOR: Austin

Currently, a punitive damage award cannot exceed the greater of
$500,000 or five times the net amount of the judgment awarded to
the plaintiff. This bill specifies that the award cannot exceed
the greater of $500,000 or five times the net amount of the
compensatory damages awarded to the plaintiff.


